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Friday 22nd March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This week has been a busy and productive one here at Cambridge 
School as we held a Science Day as well as a pop-up gallery  
exhibition. Students were thrilled to experience a virtual reality human 
body journey as they explored the amazing features we all have as our 
biological machines! Atlantic Pod students also made their own slime 
from scratch and this sensory experience was very stimulating for 
them. Wilberforce students proudly exhibited their animation films and 
creative photography self-portraits. The range of techniques mastered 
was impressive and I loved seeing the work they did with polaroids 
which is a real blast from the past! 

Today we celebrated World Book Day late to coincide with the Book 
fayre in school. Many costumes were breath-taking, but my particular 
favourite was Nightingale class where the whole class dressed as the 
minions. This level of engagement and participation  is really  
encouraging and many positive interactions took place around  
favourite books and characters. I got into Akala class this week to hear 
students deliver presentations on a product of their choice and to try 
and persuade this Scotsman to part with his hard-earned cash.  
Taelan, Bailee and Julius all did excellent presentations and produced 
eye-catching leaflets. 

The school is deepening its involvement in the Tender:RESET part of 
the Inclusive and Nurturing Schools Programme and we are educating 
all our students on healthy relationships as part of the campaign to 
reduce domestic abuse in society. Staff are receiving bespoke training 
and workshops for parents are being planned, watch this space for 
further details. 

Finally, a reminder regarding the parent survey. Please take the time 

to give us vital feedback that will help us help your child even better 

than we do already. We want to be an outstanding school so that your 

child will flourish and your views really matter to us. Here is the link 

again;  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DZS878Z.  
Alternatively, you can request a hard copy from the office. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Alan Campbell, Head Teacher 

Stars Of The Week 
 
 

100% Student Attendance Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outstanding Behaviour Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March is International Women’s Month 

26th Mar: Maths Drop Down Day 

28th Mar: End Of Term, Finish at 1pm 

29th Mar—12th Apr: Easter Holidays 

 

 
April is Stress Awareness Month  

15th Apr: INSET DAY 

16th Apr: Students Return to school 

19th Apr: World Creativity & Innovation Day 

22nd Apr: Earth Day 

26th Apr: National Superhero Day 

May is Mental Health Awareness Month 

6th May: Bank Holiday, School is closed. 

20th May: Mock Exam Week & Epilepsy Awareness Week  

21st May: Cultural Diversity Day  

27th—31st May: HALF TERM 

Important Dates 

Charlie Quelch 

Rahiem 

Hussain-Griffiths 

Paige Wiltshire Harry Bishton 

Kian Koukouras 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DZS878Z


House Competition. (As At 23rd March 2024 ) 

Points are awarded for good work and good behaviour, and can be earned for winning competitions 

 

1072 972 996 

984 956 1024 

Attendance: Week Ending 15th March 2024: 

 

Angelou Class 

92%  

Akala Class 

80%  

Bevan Class 

93%  

Armstrong Class 

68%  

Einstein Class 

94%  

Wilberforce Class 

86%  

Farah Class 

92%  

Franklin Class 

87%  

Nightingale Class 

83%  

Obama Class 

80% 

Rashford  Class 

85%  

Rowling Class 

78%  

Turing  Class 

96%  

Wiltshire Class 

85%  
Turing 

 Class! 

Contact us:  

Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk




THE SPACE - a space to share 
The Space is a monthly, online forum for parents/ carers 

• a reflective, informal and non-judgemental space 

• a way of coming together to meet and talk with other parents and carers about the challenges and rewards of hav-
ing a child in a SEN school 

• the place to share experiences, ideas and thoughts with others about what you find helpful 

a way to feel part of the  community 

THE SPACE  will continue monthly from March  - July  

PLEASE JOIN US ONLINE @ 11.00 – 11.45am 

THURSDAY 21 MARCH 

THURSDAY 18 APRIL 

THURSDAY 16 MAY  

THURSDAY  20 JUNE  

THURSDAY 18 JULY   

Please click on the link below to join THE SPACE  @ 11-11.45am   

Click here to join the meeting  

Meeting ID: 399 641 081 894  
Passcode: xpX5qf  

See you soon,  

Lana Selby 

HCPC Registered Arts Therapist - Drama therapist 

Parents and carers, 

We want to hear from you! 

 

Cambridge school is working with Tender this year to become a Healthy Relationships Champion School by being part of 

RE:SET. 

 

RE:SET is supporting us to deliver relationships education sessions throughout the 

school, including with families. This is to help you feel involved and understand 

what the project has looked like so far, and also that you are supported in how to 

talk to children about healthy relationships. 

 

Tender will be hosting three parent and carer sessions and want to know what 

you'd like us to cover. Please scan the QR code and fill in the online survey to tell 

us what type of topics you'd like to cover. The school’s unique ID number is 04544. 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you require any further information and 

we look forward to having you involved! 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YThmYzRjYjItZjVkYS00YjRiLTliZmUtNzQxMjRkYTYzZjc0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c666878f-5a43-4eba-99b9-5834b8febb4d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2208a07e02-8880-4860-b2f7-82dd789a6edd%22%7d

